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Sally W. Bloomfield

614.227.2368

sbloomfield@bricker.com

July 29, 2011

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Betty McCauly
Administration/Docketing
Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re: Dominion East Ohio Gas, Countywide Landfill
Case No. 09-1960-GA-BLN

Dear Ms. McCauly:

By letter dated May 13, 2011, Dominion East Ohio Gas (“DEO”) notified
the Ohio Power Siting Board (“Board”) that construction was to begin
approximately June 13, 2011. The purpose of this letter is to inform the
Board that the construction date has been modified and that construction
is now planned to begin on Monday August 1, 2011.

It is expected that the duration of the construction will be approximately
33 days, with construction to be completed on or about September 13,
2011.

If you have any questions, please call me at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

cc: Don Rostofer
Jim O’Dell
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